From: Jason Davidson I

Sent: 15 April 2015 10:09
To: Carr, Seonaid; Planning
Subject: Camden Ref: 2015/1281/P - Object

Dear Seonaid

Your Ref - 2015/1281/P

This is a letter of objection.

My details are as follows:

Mr Jason Davidson

33 Gordon Mansions

Torrington Place

London

WCIE THG

T am objecting to this planning application on the grounds of the proposed height of the building and the
amount of loss of light to my property and others. The current plan means the daylight to my property will
fall below official guideline levels.

It looks like our lower ground property at number 33 will be one of the worst affected.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

yours faithfully

Jason Davidson



